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All meetings are held at: 
 
 

Lyon Township 
58000 Grand River Avenue 

New Hudson, MI  48165 
 

Phone: 248-437-2240 
Fax: 248-437-2336 

 

http://www.lyontwp.org 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
http://www.facebook.com/lyontwp 

 
http://www.twitter.com/lyontwp 

 Letters to Santa 
 

Lyon Township is 
once again a drop 
off point for letters to 
Santa!   
 
Children are invited 
to come in and drop 
off their letters.  The 
mailbox is in the 
lobby of the Lyon 
Township Municipal 
Center and can be 
accessed during 
normal business 
hours.  Children can 
bring a letter that 
has already been 
written or use our 
stationary to write 
one. 
 

If your child would like to receive a 
response, please be sure to 
include your mailing address. 

 

 

 Honoring Yesterday. 

Building Tomorrow. 

http://www.lyontwp.org/
http://www.facebook.com/lyontwp
http://www.twitter.com/lyontwp
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2016 Dog Licenses 
  

In accordance with Michigan Act 339 (The Dog Law), all dogs must be licensed at four months of age or older.  Each 
Dog must be vaccinated by a certified veterinarian. 

 
Oakland County dog licenses can be purchased at the Lyon Township Treasurerôs 
Office, located at 58000 Grand River Avenue in New Hudson.  You must bring proof of 
rabies vaccination.   
 
Dog licenses must be purchased by June 1st so that they are not considered delinquent 
for the year.  The dog license rates through June 1st are as follows: 
 
Spayed or neutered: $7.50 

 
Not spayed or  neutered: $15.00 

  
Senior rate (65 and older) ï spayed or neutered: $6.75 

 
                                                        Senior rate (65 and older) ï not spayed or neutered: $13.50 

 
If you have any questions about dog licenses, please call the Treasurerôs Office at 248-437-2240. 

 

New Walking Path 
  

Last month, the Michigan War Dog Memorial met one of 
their goals to install a walking path.   
 
The memorial draws visitors daily.  Unfortunately, without 
a walking path, it was hard for some people to walk to the 
center of the memorial, particularly our wounded warriors 
and senior citizens.  Thanks to a lot of support and 
donations, that problem has now been solved. 
 
The Michigan War Dog Memorial would like to give a 
special thanks to the Palate of Milford, VFW Post 9914, 
and Elite Crete. 
The next goal for the Michigan War Dog Memorial is to 
install four new monuments to honor our K-9 warriors from 
the Korean War, Vietnam, Iraq, and Afghanistan.  More 
information the War Dog Memorial can be found on their 
website: 

http://mwdm.org 
 
 
 
 
 

Photos by Jane and Jack Purslow 

http://mwdm.org/
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 Lyon Township Public Library Events        

 
 

 Library News 
The library will be closed December 24th ï 27th and December 31st.  Have a safe and enjoyable holiday! 
 
 

 Tai Chi ï Wednesdays at 6:00 p.m.  
Please bring your own mat. 
 
 

 Kids: Holiday Cookie Docorating and Crafts ï Saturday, December 5th from 
1:30 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 
 
 

 Kids: Storytime ï Wednesdays and Thursdays from 10:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 
All awe welcome, even babies.  No registration necessary. 
 
 

 Genealogy Book Club ï Thursday, December 10th at 2:00 p.m. 
This monthôs selection is A Homemade Life: Stories and Recipes from my Kitchen 
Table by Molly Wizenberg.  Pick up your copy today!  All are welcome.   
 

 
 
 

To stay up to date with the Lyon Township Public Library, visit them online at: 

 

http://www.lyon.lib.mi.us 
 

The website offers more information on these programs and additional upcoming programs. 
 

 

Holiday Office Closures 
The Lyon Township Municipal Center will be closed on the following upcoming holidays: 

 

 
 Thursday, December 24, 2015 (Christmas Eve) 

 
 Friday, December 25, 2015 (Christmas Day) 
 
 Thursday, December 31, 2015 (New Yearôs Eve) 
 
 Friday, January 1, 2016 (New Yearôs Day)  

http://www.lyon.lib.mi.us/
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Message from the Clerk’s Office 
 
Greetings from the Clerkôs Office! 
 
As I mentioned last month, there will be three elections in Lyon Township in 2016.  The 
first election will be on Tuesday, March 8th 2016, the Presidential Primary for qualifying 
candidates of the Republican and Democratic Parties.   
 
As a reminder, all college students who are away at school and have not voted prior to 
this election MUST come in to the Clerkôs Office to verify their identities with a picture ID 
to apply for an absentee ballot.  We are open from 8:30 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. Monday- 
Thursday and 8:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. on Fridays.   
 

Requesting an absentee ballot also applies to our residents that will be in warmer climates for the winter months.  Please 
email the Clerkôs office atalaga@lyontwp.org or mcash@lyontwp.org or call us at 248-437-2240 and ask for April or 
Michele to request an absentee ballot with your new mailing address.    
 
With all of these elections going on, we will be needing lots of election workers!  If you are interested, you can fill out a 
Precinct Worker application on our website.  Just visit http://www.lyontwp.org/clerk and click on Applications. 
 
Michele Cash, Lyon Township Clerk 
 

 

Lyon Township Board of Trustees 
 
 

 
Lannie Young 

Supervisor 

 
Michele Cash 

Clerk 

 
Patricia Carcone 

Treasurer 
 

   
Steve Adams 

Trustee 

 
John Dolan 

Trustee 

 
John Hicks 

Trustee 

 
Sean O’Neil 

Trustee 

mailto:atalaga@lyontwp.org
mailto:mcash@lyontwp.org
http://www.lyontwp.org/clerk

